
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RESCHEDULE 

SPECIAL MEETING 

NOTICE 
 

Tuesday, July 21, 2015 
 

In accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, PL. 1975 c. 231, this is to advise that the Spring Lake Board 

of Education has rescheduled the July 22 special meeting for July 21. The meeting will be held on Tuesday, 

July 21, 2015 at 4:00 p.m., in the H. W. Mountz School, 411 Tuttle Avenue, Spring Lake, New Jersey.  Action 

will not be taken. 
 

Topics: CSA/Superintendent Search 

   
 

Nick Mackres 

School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
 

 

July 15, 2015 
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